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March 6: LRC Video Game Tournament, 3 – 5 p.m.

March 8: Lip Sync Battle, 7 p.m.

March 9: Second 8-Weeks Courses begin

March 13: Intramural Volleyball

March 14: Ambassador Applications due

March 19-23: College Closed for Spring Break

March 20: Baseball Game 2pm

March 29: Drop The Mic Night

April 2: Baseball Games 1 & 3pm

April 3: Cheer Information Meeting

The Western Oklahoma 
State College student 
Ambassador program is 
currently accepting appli-
cations for the 2018-2019 
school year. 
	 The Ambassador pro-
gram was established in 
2001 and is under the 
official sponsorship of 
Western’s President, Dr. 
Birdine. Their mission 
is to promote the col-
lege through a variety of 
speaking engagements and 
special events. Western 
Ambassadors personally 
benefit by gaining leader-
ship and public speaking 
training and experiences.
	 Selected students will 
be awarded a 12 hour tu-
ition waiver as well as a 
$250 scholarship per se-
mester, which can be used 
for any college expense: 
tuition, books, dorm, etc. 

Selected students will also 
be provided with the offi-
cial Western Ambassador 
polo shirt, Western t-shirt, 
and nametag.
	 The ideal Ambassador 
makes good grades, is in-
volved in several organiza-
tions and/or extracurricular 
activities, is personable and 
outgoing, and takes pride in 
his/ her appearance. 
	 Special consideration 
will be given to students 

who live in Altus because 
living near campus is 
ideal. It is the best way to 
stay involved with campus 
activities.
	 Applications for the 
program are due March 14 
and can be found online 
at wosc.edu/ambasssadors 
For more information con-
tact Maegan Martin at 580-
477-7875 or maegan.mar-
tin@wosc.edu

Become a Western Ambassador

If you follow Western 
Oklahoma State College 
on Facebook, Instagram 
or Twitter, you may have 
noticed a new campaign 
called We Are Western. 
	 This campaign is de-
signed to highlight indi-
viduals in the Western 
community who make our 
campus so unique. This 
was developed in an ef-
fort to share unique sto-
ries and perspectives about 
Western. 
	 This week’s spotlight 
highlights Western’s assis-
tant director of financial 
aid, Sa’Vana Denton. 
	 Sa’Vana Denton was 
born and raised in north-
west Oklahoma in the 
small town of Vici.  Sa’Vana 
has been working for 
Western for four and a half 
years now, starting in the 
Admissions Office, and 
eventually moving to the 
Financial Aid Office.  She is 
a graduate of Southwestern 
Oklahoma State University 
with a Bachelors’ in 
Business Administration. 	
 “If I would have known 
about Western when I was 
choosing colleges, it would 
have definitely made a dif-
ference in my life. I think 
it’s such a great place for 
students to start,” Denton 
said.
	 Without any ties to 
southwest Oklahoma, other 

than her husband, Denton 
knew something was 
missing.
	 “Before I ever thought 
about moving here, I re-
member thinking, ‘If I’m 
going to work anywhere in 
Altus, it would have to be 
at Western Oklahoma State 
College.’ I can’t explain it, 
but I’ve always wanted to 
work here,” Denton said. 
	 Denton says there 
is a list of people here at 
Western who have influ-
enced her. 			 
	 “I can’t pick any one 
person.  From the people 
at the Admissions Office 
to my coworkers here in 
Financial Aid, I have been 
blessed to know everyone 
here,” she said.  

	 When asked what 
she loves about Western, 
Denton said that the family 
aspect of Western has defi-
nitely made a difference in 
her life.  
	 “The fact that you’ll 
have your discouraging 
days where everything is 
going wrong, and then you 
have students come back 
and tell you thank you for 
what you did for them, and 
have students who have 
moved on to four-year uni-
versities call me and ask for 
help on their FAFSA and 
having that relationship is 
just irreplaceable.”
	 To learn more about 
the We Are Western cam-
paign, visit wosc.edu/
wearewestern.

We Are Western: Sa’Vana Denton

Pioneer Sports
March 6: Softball 2pm

March 7: Baseball & Softball 1pm


